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Year  2  Homework Letter
28-04-17
I am extremely proud at how well Year 2 have adjusted to their new classroom in the hall this week. It has been quite an adventure for us all, but repairs to the classroom ceiling are well underway and all being well we should be back in our classroom early next week. We had an enjoyable and informative trip on Wednesday morning to Earlswood Baptist church. Minister Jonathon Hardwick showed the children around his church and taught us how a christening at a Baptist church differed from most other denominations. Most churches hold baptism ceremonies for infants but churches such as Baptist churches do not baptise babies preferring the total submersion in water instead, which is more suited to adults. Thank you very much to Mrs Pearse for accompanying us on the trip.




Dates for your diary
Thursday 4th May Bags2school collection (PTFA)

Friday 5th May Year 6 – PTFA Cake sale & second hand uniform sale (3.15 pm)

Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June HALF TERM

Monday 5th June INSET DAY
                                                            
Thank you again for your continued support. 
Mrs Brooks
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Maths


In preparation for the SATS examinations we have re-visited the following:  place value, adding a two-digit number and ones, adding 2 two-digit numbers, solving one step and two step addition problems. Towards the end of the week we looked again at subtracting a one digit number from a two-digit number, then subtracting a 2 two-digit numbers. 














English 


In our English lessons this week we have continued to focus on SATS style question papers. We have completed a number of reading comprehension papers which included both fiction and non-fiction texts. We have also attempted a variety of EGPS papers (English, Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling). I have been extremely pleased with the way the children have conducted themselves this week. Despite being in a different environment the children have continued to behave impeccably and strived to do their very best.  





Homework


As homework this week I have set a SATS style reading comprehension. Please ask your child to read the text and answer the questions. For Maths I have set a SATS style assessment paper. Please let me know which questions your child found difficult. I have decided not to set spellings this term due to the SATS examinations taking place through out May.  


                                                       














